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What’s Going On With Our Club… 
 

 

Next Combo Board/General Meeting:  January 30th at 
7:30 PM at the Tillman Post, 9 Eckerson Ave. Akron, NY.  
If trails are open, stop in to the meeting while you are out 
riding.  All are welcome! 
 
February Combo Board/General Meeting:  February 
27th at 7:30 PM.  Watch the website or Facebook for the 
location.   All are welcome! 
 
Safety Week: January 18th - 26th, International Snowmo-
bile Safety Week.     
 
Take A Friend Snowmobiling: February 8-17th is Take A 
Friend Snowmobiling Week.  Support our sport and en-
courage a new generation of riders.     
 
 

Apparel:  We sell t-shirts, sweatshirts and caps!!  See 
Page 13 for items and pricing.  Call 741-NESS !!   
 
East Coast Snocross:  February 7th -8th at Seneca Alle-
ghany Casino & Hotel.  www.eastcoastsnocross.com for 
more details and schedule of events.   

   
Find us on the web at: 

www.snoseekers.com 
 

Find us on our Facebook page:  
Northern Erie Sno-Seekers Snowmobile Club 

 

 

Club Officers 
  President:  Randy Wdowka 

  Vice President:  Bill Peronne 

  Secretary:  Robyn Cierniak  

  Treasurer:  Al Wolber t 

  Sergeant of Arms:  Jeff Wilson 

  Trail Coordinator:  Curt Watts 

  Board Member:  Jeff Beers 

  Board Member:  David Faron 

  Board Member:  Shannon Landow 

  Board Member:  Bill Peronne 

  Board Member:  Frank Schroeder  

  Board Member:  Ray Somers 

  Board Member:  Al Wolber t 

 
 
 

Committees 
 

Legal Committee 
Chairperson:  Al W. 

 

Emergency Response Committee 
Chairperson: Bill P. 

 

Marketing  & Adv Committee 
 Chairperson:  Randy W. 

 

Fundraising Committee 
Chairperson:  Randy W.  

 

Social/PR Committee 
Chairperson:  Frank S. 

 

Membership Committee 
 Chairperson:  Rick J. 

 

Groomer/Equipment Comm. 
Chairperson:  Bill P. 

 

Trails/Landowners Comm.  
Chairperson: Curt W. 

 

Trail Guides Committee 
Chairperson: Curt W. 

 

Newsletter Committee 
Chairperson: Shannon L. 

  

Website Committee 
Chairperson: Robyn C. 

 

Apparel Committee 
Chairperson:  Shannon L. 

 

Safety/Education Committee 
Chairperson: Al O. 

 

Adopt-A-Hwy Committee 
Chairperson: Rick W.  

 

SnoSnoSnoSno----Phone: Phone: Phone: Phone: 741741741741----NESSNESSNESSNESS    

Club Headlines 

Newsletter:Newsletter:Newsletter:Newsletter:        We are e-mailing our newsletters each month.  
We are trying to manage our funds more efficiently due to 
cuts in State funding.  Each member will receive all 12 
months right at your computer!!  If you do not have a 
computer… call 741-NESS to let us know that you 
would still like your 6 months mailed.  We continue to put a lot of time 
and effort into our newsletters to keep you, as a member, informed 
and involved in what is going on with our club!!    
    

Website:Website:Website:Website:        We have a message board!  So, please take a moment and 
register. Please email us on the “contact us” page if you have any 
questions.  The photo gallery has some great pictures too! 
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President’s Page 

Hi Everyone, 
 
Hopefully everyone had an enjoyable holiday season. December was a busy month for the club 
and the weather was a little on the unsettled side, with the snow, rain, freezing rain, and then the 
flooding up in the North towns over Christmas. 
 
Our Landowner Appreciation/Christmas Party was Saturday, December 14th at the Newstead 
Fire Hall. We had a great turnout even with the snowstorm that hit the area that day. A big thanks 
to everyone who donated gifts for the Chinese Auction, and to everyone from the club that 
helped to make it a success again this year. Most importantly, thank you to all the landowners 
who continue to allow us to use their property for our trail system! 
 
On Saturday, December 21st we had our Snowmobile Safety Course at Swormville Fire Company. 
We had 41 students take the course and most were accompanied by a parent for the day, which 
was great. This course offers a lot of information which is a great refresher for any snowmobiler.  
Again, many thanks to everyone from the club and the Swormville Fire Company for giving their 
time to help put on this course and make it a success! 
 
So far this season we’ve been able to open the trails on a few occasions with limited conditions. 
Let’s hope the weather will change and give us a little longer period of cold and snow.  Keep an 
eye on our website, Facebook page or call the sno-phone for the most up to date conditions. It 
would be great if we could string a few weeks of riding together instead of just a few days. 
 
Saturday, February 1st is the tentative date for the club bonfire this year. The location will be at 
the Destroyer Golf Course, 7065 Sand Hill Rd, Akron NY, 14001, at 5:00 pm. The owners were 
kind enough to offer us the use of their new facility this year which is also accessible by autos. 
This location is on trail S41B on the east side of Sand Hill Rd.  No snow date? Keep an eye on the 
website, Facebook page or call the sno-phone. 
 
Finally, next month we will be having nominations for the following positions in the club: Presi-
dent, Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer, Trail Coordinator, Sargent of Arms, and 4 Board po-
sitions. We are also looking for a new membership chairperson. If you or anyone you know are 
interested, come to the February general meeting to get nominated. You must be nominated in 
February to be eligible for the March election! 
 

Thanks Again and Think Snow! 
Randy 
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(cont. on page 5) 

                           Combina�on Board/General Mee�ng Minutes Summary    

Date:  December 19, 2013 

Officers Present: 

President: Randy Wdowdka 

Vice President: Bill Perrone  

Treasurer: Al Wolbert 

Secretary: Robyn Cierniak 

Meeting called to order at 7:30 pm 
Meeting ended at 9:10 pm 
18 present at meeting 

1.  WELCOME: Welcome by R. Wdowka. 

2.  COMMITTEE:   

LEGAL No new info 

EMERGENCY Info for Dan K. 

MARKETING/ADVERTISING December Landowner Drawing winner was Lynn Gedraitis, Jr. Robyn C. sent 
out a letter to this month’s winner.  New number was picked for January 
Landowner Drawing #37 – Chester Covel.  Robyn C. will mail letter to win-
ner.  
Newsletter Ads were discussed.  

FUNDRAISING Enjoy the City book sales are almost over.  Sales should be closed by January 
meeting.  Approval for second payment. 
NYSSA Super Raffle Tickets are available for pickup after meeting. 
Any new ideas for fundraising are welcome.  

SOCIAL/PR Landowner Appreciation/Christmas Party was Dec 14th at the Newstead Fire 
Hall.  Nancy P. and Bill P. gave recap of party.  Thank you to all the guests, 
members and volunteers that made the party fun for all! 
Upcoming winter events will be scheduled depending on snow amounts.  De-
stroyer Golf Course has volunteered a location for a bonfire.  Several week-
ends in January and February are “earmarked” but date will depend on snow 
amounts.  

MEMBERSHIP Membership Committee is looking for Chairperson.   
We have 430 new memberships as of 12/19/13.  

GROOMER/UTV EQUIPMENT Both UTV's and trailers are ready to go.  Call Bill P/Curt W. to schedule them 
for trail work.  Groomers are to be serviced.  Bill P to schedule time to for 
minor service to groomers.  

TRAIL/LANDOWNER Curt W. gave report.  Trail up to Rte. 78 marked. Raymond Rd well marked.  
Terry’s Corners bridge decking repair set for 12/21/13.  Trail head signs to be 
put up 12/21/13.  Ransom Road pedestrian bridge in Clarence discussed and 
will be kept closed. 
Curt W. needs to know exactly how many hours of work is put into any and 
all trail work for inclusion into Phasing/Grant money process. 
Issue with trail near Sescil’s Farm on Buckwheat Road and Gaik’s on S. 
Newstead Road was discussed.  

       TRAIL GUIDES Trail Guides are available.  Discussion on where to distribute, info on where 
to obtain on website/Facebook.  
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Combina�on Board/General Mee�ng Minutes Summary Con�nued 
 

(cont. from page 4) 

     APPAREL No report but merchandise stock is getting depleted. Merchandise was 
offered for sale under reduced prices at Landowner Appreciation Christ-
mas Party.  

     SAFETY/EDUCATION Safety course set for December 21, 2013 at Swormville Fire Company.  
Club to provide lunch. Approximately 30 students have signed up.  Four 
instructors have volunteered.  

    ADOPT A HIGHWAY Spring pickup date was set for 4/27/14.   

Break & 50/50 No 50/50 drawing was held. 

3.  PRESIDENT REPORT (Randy) Landowner Requests.  Discussion on notifying landowners prior to trail 
work on private property. 
Advertising reimbursement for Marvin’s Bar & Grill was discussed.  

4.  VICE PRESIDENT REPORT (Bill P) None  

5.  TREASURER REPORT (Al) Treasury report given by Al W.  Jeff W. made a motion to accept report. 
Motion was seconded by Ray S.  Voted unanimous – aye. Carried. 
Bills to be paid:  Ray S. made a motion to pay bills. Motion was se-
conded by Curt W. Voted unanimous – aye. Carried.  New bill – Curt 
W. made motion to pay next installment for City Books. Motion was 
seconded by Shannon L.  Voted unanimous – aye. Carried.  

6.  SECRETARY REPORT (ROBYN) Next General Meeting January 30th, 7:30PM at Tillman Post in Akron. 
Next four meeting dates have been booked at the Tillman Post.  Other 
locations to hold meetings were discussed and are open for considera-
tion.  

7.  OTHER FED meetings –  
Niagara County – Meeting on 12/10/13 attended by Curt W. and Randy 
W.  Curt gave report.   
Erie County – Al W. gave summary of December meeting.  Main issue 
discussed is GPS data for trail work will not expire after two (2) years.  
More info to come. 
Genesee County – no report.  

8.  FOR THE GOOD OF THE CLUB A new option for barrels on the Bike Path was discussed. A test of the 
new system is needed before implementing it for next year.  

     WEBSITE/FACEBOOK Facebook and website info has been updated.  New pics added as avail-
able.  Send pictures of applicable snowmobiling events for (possible) 
inclusion into our social media accounts and newsletter.   Send to rcier-
niak@gmail.com.  

       NEWSLETTER January newsletter contributions due January 11th at noon.   
December newsletter was both mailed and emailed as per member re-
quests.  January newsletter will be also be mailed and emailed as re-
quested.  Thank you Shannon L. and Robyn C.  
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Thank You!!!! 
American Legion L.L. Tillman Post No. 900 

 

For accommodating us for our  
General Meetings 

 

                                                        9 Eckerson Ave. in Akron (that's were Rte 93 and the bike path meet).  
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                                                                                                                                        Cut & Save… So you have it when you need it.Cut & Save… So you have it when you need it.Cut & Save… So you have it when you need it.Cut & Save… So you have it when you need it.    
 

                                   Sno-Phone:  (716)741-NESS(6377)      
 

                                     Website:  www.snoseekers.com 
 
    
          Facebook page:  Northern Erie Sno-Seekers Snowmobile Club 

          FROM THE TRAIL COORDINATOR SIDEFROM THE TRAIL COORDINATOR SIDEFROM THE TRAIL COORDINATOR SIDEFROM THE TRAIL COORDINATOR SIDE    
    
 Thank you to all who helped out on the last minute trail install. Please keep 
watching the website and facebook for current trail conditions and needed trail 
work that comes up. The club is looking for help on doing a current GPS on the 
whole trail system, if  interested please contact the club. To the landowners, 
thank you for your patience as we work on getting problems fixed as quickly as 
possible as they arise. Hopefully, mother nature will help us out yet this season to 
keep the trails open for more than just a few days at a time. Attention riders on 
the trail, if  you see a problem on the trail and you cannot fix it yourself  please 
contact the club. THANK YOU 
 
 

                                                                    CURT WATTS 435CURT WATTS 435CURT WATTS 435CURT WATTS 435----7068706870687068                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                Trail Coordinator                                   Trail Coordinator                                   Trail Coordinator                                   Trail Coordinator                                       

   Want to 
Advertise… 
 
 

 
 

Call our 
Sno-Phone for de-

tails!! 
741-6377 
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Watch the website or 

Facebook for trail  
conditions.  

Please do not ride on 
closed trails! 

  
A special Thank You to 
Buck’s Motorsports for 
getting a part for the 
Polaris Ranger in record 
time during the height 
of trail marking season!                 
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THANK YOU TO ALL WHO DONATED TO THE CLUB LANDOWNER APPRECIATION & CHRISTMAS PARTY: 

   

   Advanced Auto Electronics  Dan D’s Landscaping  Nancy Peronne  

   Akron Wine & Spirits Don George’s Sports Center  NAPA  Auto Parts 

   Basil Toyota  Felber’s Building Supply Paul Stephen/Rock Oak  

   Beyer Family  Grover’s Bar and Grill Pfentner Family 

   Bob Duve Pools  Gui’s  Lumber Ray Fiegl’s Quality Service 

   Bob Weaver Motorsports  Halfway Auto Parts  Ray Somer’s Family  

   Braunscheidel Property Services  Helen Kelkenberg  Robyn Cierniak  

   Bre4 DeWi4  Indian Falls Log Cabin Restaurant  Ross Grand Rental Sta�on 

   Bruce from Canada  Jan-Cen Motorsports  Russell’s Steaks, Chops & more  

   Buck’s Motorsports  Jeff Glassman Salvatore’s Italian Gardens  

   Buffalo History Museum  Joe’s Farm Market  Snap on Tools (Dick Mallison)  

   Campbells Inn  John & Sandy Gaulocher Stanley Jurek & Family  

   Carson Hair Design  Kelkenberg Farms  Studio 2000  

   Caterpillar  Kruschke Family  TAV Enterprises 

   Champion Auto Locators  Landow Family  Thompson’s Nursery 

   Clarence Grill  Lee & Carol Muffole4o  United Rental 

   Creekside Sales and Service  Leslie’s Shop  W.A. Peronne Trenching  

   D.A. Landscaping  Marvin’s Bar & Grill  Woodstream Nurseries  

  Wdowka Family 

And all anonymous donators and NESS Members. 

SENDING A SPECIAL THANKS TO OUR MC! 

Thank you for making 2013 another successful party! 
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             Northern Erie Sno-Seekers Apparel for Sale 
    
Adult: GuysAdult: GuysAdult: GuysAdult: Guys                    
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        
  

 Blue short sleeve t-shirt                   S-M-L-XL   XXL-XXXL     $ 12 / $ 13 
         Blue long sleeve t-shirt                S-M-L-XL   XXL-XXXL  $ 14 / $ 15 
         Blue hooded sweatshirt                S-M-L-XL   XXL-XXXL  $ 32 / $ 34 
 
        Blue baseball cap  one size fits most  $ 12 
        Blue knit cap   one size fits most  $ 12 
        Blue skull cap   one size fits most  $ 12 
 

Adult: LadiesAdult: LadiesAdult: LadiesAdult: Ladies    
    
    
 
 
 
 

  
 Pink short sleeve t-shirt S-M-L-XL   $ 12 
 Pink baseball cap  one size fits most  $ 12 
 Pink fleece hat   one size fits most  $ 12 

 

Kids:Kids:Kids:Kids:    
 Blue short sleeve t-shirt S-M-L   $ 10 
 Blue long sleeve sweatshirt S-M-L   $ 12 

    
Other items:Other items:Other items:Other items: 
 Drawstring bag 15”X18”      navy blue   $ 8 
 Long sleeve nylon wind breaker  navy blue                   $ 25 
 
Printed: t-shirt, bag 
Embroidered: sweatshirt, bb cap knit caps, skull cap, wind breaker 

 
To purchase apparel, please email us at: snoseekers@yahoo.com  or call us at 741-NESS 
 
Please include:  name, address, phone number and items wanted. 
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Francis W. King  

Petroleum Products, Inc. 
 

7871 Transit Rd. 
East Amherst, NY  14051 

716-636-3160 
Fax: 716-636-3690 

 

We Provide: 
                

  Fuel Oil      Residential 
Gasoline      Commercial 

    Diesel Fuel         Metered Service 
      Kerosene      Automatic Delivery 

     Burner Service  

 
Serving Buffalo & Suburbs 

 
For Prompt Service please call 

 

716-636-3160 
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